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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555-0001

Request to be Added to Oconee Distribution Lists
June 7,2006

Dear Sirs:

The purpose of this;,letter 1jk;9 request to be added to the distribution lists for NRC correspondence related
to Oconee Units 1, 2 &3(Doc'kets 50-269, 50-270 & 50-287).

The reason for-the request is'to- ofifntoi the meeting notices and summaries, the documentation of
telephone dis cussions; and other correspondence, such as audit and inspection reports, that is related to the
Oconee units, particularly with respect to the licensing activities associated with the application to convert
the reactor protection system and engineered safety featurqs systems from analog to digital
instrumentation anda control systems'. These activities; a re cla imed by Duke Power Company to be
pioneering efforts and thus the precedents set by Oconee may affect simila activities that are planned by
Westinghouse for its' customers.

The address for these mailings is:

Mr. Charles Brinkman
Director, Washington Operations

- WesfingIiouse Electric Company- -,

12300 Twinbrook Parkw~ay, Suite 330
Rockville, MD 20852

If the NRC prefers to emiail thes~e notices and correspondence, my email address is:

brfikmcýb@ýestinhouse.com

Thank you for your cons~ideratio ihis_ dmnsrtve equest

Sincerely yours,

Charles Brinkman- -

Director, Washington Operations.

cc: L. Qishan f-boyP


